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Carl Stott

From: Mark Pickrell <Mark.Pickrell@charnwood.gov.uk>
Sent: 22 February 2022 16:06
To: Carl Stott
Cc: Simon Stanion
Subject: RE: Invalid planning application P/20/2199/2

Carl, 
 
Thanks for this. 
 
Considering the timescales, CBC undertook a land registry search and found that there are no intervening parcels of 
land under separate ownership and are proceeding on that basis. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mark 
 
Mark Pickrell 
Principal Planning Officer – Strategic Development 
Mobile: 07852720913 
Email: mark.pickrell@charnwood.gov.uk 
 

From: Carl Stott <carl.stott@nineteen47.co.uk>  
Sent: 22 February 2022 15:59 
To: Mark Pickrell <Mark.Pickrell@charnwood.gov.uk> 
Cc: Simon Stanion <Simon.Stanion@shma.co.uk> 
Subject: RE: Invalid planning application P/20/2199/2 
Importance: High 
 
Mark 
 
Further to Simon’s email (below) and re-attached legal letter, can I suggest that a copy of the letter is 
circulated to members of the Plans committee by way a later paper, or similar? 
 
If you can confirm your position at an early convenience on the substantive matter the subject of the 
letter and the procedure involved in furnishing members with this information, it would be helpful and 
appreciated. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Carl Stott 
Director 
 

 
 

t:   0330 818 1947 
w:  www.nineteen47.co.uk 
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